
 

 

April 22, 2019 

 

To: Unit Leaders 

 

REF: Important changes to membership cards and charter certificate printing 

 

Leaders,  

 

The BSA is committed to streamlining basic operations by putting tools in the hands of 

volunteers. For several years now, individuals and unit key 3 have had access to print 

membership cards through my.Scouting.org 

 

 In addition, functionality will be added to my.Scouting.org by January 1, 2019, to enable 

members of the unit key 3 to print their unit Charter Certificate.  

 

This “self-service” functionality allows volunteers to print membership cards and the unit 

charter certificate in a timely manner and enhances the onboarding experience for new youth 

and adults.  

 

Effective May 1, 2019, Minsi Trails Council will no longer print and mail membership cards to 

council and district volunteers and traditional Scouting units. In addition, Minsi Trails Council will 

no longer print and deliver unit charter certificates.  

 

Included are support documents on “How to Print.” 

 

 

 

 
   

 
 


